
From: Coy, Ann (City Council)
To: jschroeder@associated.org; Currin, Marguerite (City Council)
Cc: Cohen, Zeke (City Council)
Subject: Re: Another fact to share about mental health and substance abuse
Date: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 6:01:53 PM

Jacke,
 
Thank you for sending this example, and the reminder to be aware that older adults should be
included in the conversation. I’m cc’ing the council staff so it can be included as part of the
testimony from the hearing.
 
Thank you,
 
Ann
 
Ann Coy
LEE Public Policy Fellow
She, Her, Hers
Councilman Zeke Cohen
1st District, Baltimore City Council
100 N. Holliday St - STE 522
Baltimore, Maryland 21202
Office: 410-396-4821
Cell: 443-540-5614
http://www.healingcitybaltimore.com/
 

From: Jacke Schroeder <jschroeder@associated.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:38 PM
To: Cohen, Zeke (City Council) <Zeke.Cohen@baltimorecity.gov>
Subject: Another fact to share about mental health and substance abuse
 

CAUTION:  This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.  
Reminder:  DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know that the content is safe.  Report any suspicious activities to
BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov  / 410-396-6648.

Hi Zeke,
I’m listening now to the Health Dept. webinar.  
 
I had an elder abuse client, a 76 yr old gentleman who needed alcohol detox in order to be accepted
into an assisted living facility.  Thirty years earlier he had become an alcoholic after the death of his
mother whom he was very close to.  He had multiple health issues including depression.  I called
every single detox program in Maryland.  None, zero, would admit a person for detox having health
issues.
 
Let’s remember the older adults as we listen to testimony about young people.
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I think your opening remarks were excellent.  Thank you!
 
Jacke

Jacke L. Schroeder, LCSW-C
Director, SAFE: Stop Abuse of Elders
Project Coordinator, DOJ, OVW, Training and Enhanced Services to End Abuse in Later Life Program
SAFE:  410-843-7571
CHANA:  410-234-0030
chanabaltimore.org/SAFE
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